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K A L U S U GA N  AT  K A L I N GA  PA R A  S A  L A H AT

(Sgd.) ATTY. DANTE A. GIERRAN, CPA
President and Chief Executive Officer

The following PhilHealth Official Receipts (PORs) have 
been declared lost by Local Health Insurance Office 
(LHIO) - Pasig:

POR Series Numbers
90710946 - 90711000

As a consequence, said receipts are deemed cancelled/ 
withdrawn and cannot be presented as proof of records 
of payments anytime to PhilHealth and its Health Care 
Providers.

Please report any incidence of misuse of these PORs to the 
nearest PhilHealth office or call our LHIO-Pasig at 86335823 
or 86335824.

Lost PhilHealth Official 
Receipt


